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Sharp's Comment on Newspaper Article Including Sharp’s Financial Results 

 

 

On January 19, The Nikkei (The Nihon Keizai Shimbun), a Japanese newspaper, 

reported an article including Sharp's financial results. However, this report is not based 

on Sharp's announcement. 

 

The financial results of the year ending March 2015 are expected to fall short of our 

forecast announced on October 31, 2014, due to the decline of profitability in domestic 

sales by the rapid fluctuation of yen, and environment change by various factors 

including the increasing competition in LCD business. We are working on the revision 

of our financial results forecast, and will disclose once it is finalized.  

 

The earning of the third quarter of the year ending March 2015 will be announced on 

February 3, 1:30PM, Japan time. 
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